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19th March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 9 Immunisations 
 
We are writing to you regarding the immunisations for your child which are being offered by the school nurses on 
4th April 2019.  Please read the attached consent form, in particular the green section on page 1 which contains 
important information on verbal consent which your child may be able to give in the event the signed consent 
form is not returned. 
 
“Each young person will be assessed on an individual basis and invited to self consent for the above 
vaccinations providing they can demonstrate an understanding of the vaccinations due.” 
 
Please read all sections of the attached form and then complete and return the form to school reception before 
Monday 25th March 2019. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact Emma Toye, Attendance and Welfare Officer at 
etoye@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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